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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 9:29 AM
To: 'm.jborn@yahoo.com'; Michael D. O'Neill; Patrick Bower
Cc: Matt Dornfeld; James Hoffman
Subject: 120 Lyton Place 

Hi Mr. Born, Mr. O’Neill & Mr. Bower, 
 
I want to inform you that on February 28th, Ms. Zimny sent a follow-up letter stating that the Council 
public hearing is on March 12.  Ms. Moermond will be out of the town so I am going to move the Council 
date to March 19, 2025 in case you want to contest further.  Instructions on how to appeal to Council is 
in Ms. Zimny’s letter.  If you are not contesting further, no action is needed. The Council date for the 
assessment appeal stays the same.   Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


